
10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SW1A 2AA

THE PRIME MINISTER 29 December 1995

e
I was delighted to have the opportunity of attending the annual carol

service of the CBI, IOD, Chamber of Commerce, and the Institute of

Management in your Parish Church on 21 December. Many thanks for asking

me. The service was beautifully sung by your choir, and made a fine beginning

to the Christmas holiday.

May I send you and your parishioners-my warmest wishes for a peaceful

)
i

New Year.

/ :

The Reverend Brian Stewart
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